
 

WEBINAR: RETURNING TO A NEW NORMAL: PPP & STIMULUS
FUNDING NEXT STEPS
Part 1 of a Three Part Webinar Series: "Returning to a New Normal"

April 23, 2020

Yesterday professionals from Marcum LLP and Berger Singerman's Crisis Response Team launched the first
of its three-part webinar series, "Returning to a New Normal."

For the first program, "PPP & Stimulus Funding Next Steps," panelists discussed how to proceed post-PPP
and stimulus funding and responded to audience questions real-time. 

Thank you to all who were able to attend.
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